
 

 
March 27, 2008 

Minutes 

 

 
Our meeting on March 27 had eight members present. We discussed the members 
points score sheets that Kathy compiled from Fred's information as well as the scores 
from recent competitions. She is going to post them on our web site so that everyone 
can have them for reference and be assured that they get credit for winning future 
competitions.  The points page will be updated after each competition. 
 
We also spoke about the Photo Outing #2 to Hocking Hills. The "Shoot the Hills" 
competition should be a great challenge for our members and I am looking forward to a 
great time. I really hope someone from our club wins or places in the competition. 
Members may want to do some research on Hocking Hills before arriving. Rick 
suggested these two websites: www.theoldbear.com and www.naturallywild.net.  

 
The program for the night was the slide show of the OVCC club activities about 30+ 
years ago. It was a great treat to see some of the original members and friends of the 
club. Some of the members were easily identified, such as Mark Hamilton, a current 
member himself. Others past members identified was Willis Cook and David Fattaleh. 
 
Finally, we talked about the Tri State Artist Association juried competition to be held this 
Saturday morning. Five prints framed and matted need to be turned in to the 
Association by 9:00 am at the Renaissance Center in Huntington. Other rules apply. 
 
Our next meeting will be Thursday, April 10, with Open competition. 
 
Take care and good shooting. 
 
Michael Adkins, 
President  

 

http://www.shootthehills.com/
http://www.theoldbear.com/
http://www.naturallywild.net/

